
 
 
 
 
 

J.B. Covert Lodge #437 Meets the 3rd Tuesday of each month.  Find us on the web at www.jbcovertlodge.com and on Facebook at www.facebook.com/jbcovert 

 

Master’s Message 

Brethren, 

The Lodge and its networks have 

undergone some updates that are new and 

exciting. Thanks are in order for Brothers Dave 

and Taylor Olmstead who worked hard to give 

our Lodge a new and updated look.  Please go to 

www.jbcovertlodge.com and check out the hard 

work that went into making this a valuable tool 

for our Lodge and Freemasonry.  Explore our new 

website, Facebook page 

www.facebook.com/jbcovert and follow us on 

twitter for easy access on up to the minute 

activities going on in our Lodge. 

Master’s 

Message:  New 

Roof To Be Installed 

After many years of waiting our Lodge 

will be fitted with a new roof.  As many Brethren 

know, our roof has been declining rapidly over 

the last several years. Our insurance company 

believes recent storm damage has placed us into 

a position to receive that new roof we have been 

waiting for patiently.  This is great news for our 

Lodge as not only will we be receiving our new 

roof, but it will come at a fraction of the initial 

estimate of cost, saving our Lodge in more ways 

than one.  Many thanks go to the Brethren who 

worked diligently to make it possible to receive 

our new roof.   

Flu Season 

As many of you know the flu season is 

upon us and it’s one of the worst flu seasons in 

years.  For those of us who have not come in 

contact with the flu this season be careful.  For 

those who have experienced the flu already we 

will continue to pray for a speedy recovery, and 

will continue to keep you and your families in our 

prayers.  

    Inspection season is upon us and a full 

list of inspection dates can be obtained by 

going to the district web site at 

www.sixthmasonicdistrict.blogspot.com  

Our inspection is set for Friday February 

1st in the Master Mason Degree. Meal at 6pm 

with the degree at 7pm.  Hope to see you there.   

Message from The Secretary 

Brothers, we have about 10 members we 

cannot contact regarding their unpaid dues due 

to obsolete phone numbers. Please check your 

dues card to ensure it is 2013. If not, call the 

Secretary (513-752-4601). Notify the Secretary 

about any changes in contact information. You 

can send email to secretary@jbcovertlodge.com  

Grand Master Announces 1 Day Class 
 

There will be a Grand Master’s 1-Day 

Class this May 11th at the Cincinnati Masonic 

Center. If you know a worthy prospective Mason, 

request a petition.

Brother Cody Smith 

is 22 years old, married and employed at Kroger 

Eastgate. He and his wife have a lovely young 

baby girl named Victoria Clair. The family lives in 

Bethel. Brother Smith was Initiated November 

27th, Passed January 8th, and will be the Lodge 

Master Mason candidate for the upcoming 

February 1st Annual Inspection. 

February Birthdays  

John Becker, James Blankenship, Franklin 

Brandenberg, Ronald Campbell, Charles 

Chambers, Charles Dallmann, Otis Davis, Ernest 

Fields, James Guilliams, David Hannah, Douglas 

Kinser, Wendell McElwee, James Morgan, Roy 

Nicholas, John Roark, John R. Smith, Wallace 

Smith, James Ward, Robert Williams,Randall 

Wyrick. Apologies for any omissions! 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Feb 1-  Annual Inspection in MM Degree  
Meal 6:00 Work 7:00 

Feb12-   EA Degree for Mr. Peter Sheldon  
Social 6:30 Work 7:00 

Feb 19- Stated Meeting  
Social 6:30 Work 7:00 

May 11- Grand Master’s 1-Day Class  
@ Cincinnati Masonic Center 
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